
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: EB-2022-0200 Letter of Comment
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:48:39 PM

From: Shirley Dale  
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 11:29 AM
To: Office of the Registrar 
Subject: EB-2022-0200 Enbridge application for rate increase
 
Hello.
I just spoke with  of your office and am alarmed at the proposed increase for
Commercial Customers in Union South (former customers of Union Gas Limited) Zone 4 at $1,320.00
for 2024.
We are a small rural church with limited income and able to meet our expenses at this time, but an
increase of $110.00/month for our church may not be sustainable, especially with our aging donor
population.
Please take this into consideration when reviewing this application and how it will affect small rural
churches and others.
Thank you.
Shirley E. Dale
Treasurer,




